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 HAGEN(R)

DOMESTIC

CARPET GUARD

PROTEGE-TAPIS

DOMESTIQUE

FOR SPOT TREATMENT OF CARPETS

PRESSURIZED

KILLS FLEAS, BROWN DOG TICKS AND OTHER PESTS.

PROVIDES RESIDUAL ACTION.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN - READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG.NO. 22581 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN........................... 0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE........ 0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS................................ 0.500%

POUR LE TRAITEMENT LOCALISE DES TAPIS

SOUS PRESSION

TUE LES PUCES, LES TIQUES SANGUINES DES CHIENS ET LES AUTRES
INSECTES NUISIBLES.  INSECTICIDE A ACTION CONTINUEL.

GARDER HORS DE LA PORTEE DES ENFANTS

LIRE L’ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

NO.D'ENR. 22581  LOI P.A.

GARANTIE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRINE.............................. 0,050%
DICARBOXIMIDE DE N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE......... 0,400%
CHLORPYRIFOS.................................... 0,500%

WARNING/ATTENTION



FLAMMABLE/INFLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE/EXPLOSIF

NET.WT. 400 g POIDS NET

2 STEP FLEA ATTACK PROGRAM

2 ETAPE OFFENSIVE ANTI-PUCE

DISTRIBUTED BY/DISTRIBUE PAR:
ROLF C. HAGEN INC.

MONTREAL, QC. H4R 1E8

MADE IN CANADA/FABRIQUE AU CANADA

HAGEN Carpet Guard instantly starts to kill Fleas and Brown Dog
Ticks.  It also kills silverfish and carpet beetles.  HAGEN
Carpet Guard contains residuals, formulated for effective spot
treatment of carpets and broadloom.  Spray contaminated areas as
needed.  It may be necessary to repeat treatment within 1 to 2
weeks if reinfestation occurs.

DIRECTIONS: FOR SPOT TREATMENT ONLY.  Shake well before using.
Hold bottle in upright position 25-30 cm away from surface being
treated.  Test small area of carpet for color fastness before
full application.  Spray surface until thoroughly wet.  Spot
treat in areas where pests are most likely to be present.  Repeat
application of reinfestation occurs.  Treat your pet with HAGEN
flea and tick products registered for use on pets before allowing
them into the treated areas.

DO NOT TREAT PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT.  For effective flea and tick
control, pets should be treated with a registered flea and tick
control product designed for use on pets, and treatment of the
pet should be combined with the sanitation of any area used by
the pet.  Vacuum floors, carpets, and furniture (discard vacuum
bag after use) and wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters, and
surrounding areas prior to treatment with this product.

THIS PRODUCT IS NOT TO BE USED DIRECTLY ON PETS.  KEEP PETS AND
CHILDREN AWAY FROM TREATED AREAS UNTIL ALL SURFACES ARE DRY.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not place in hot
water or near radiators, stove or other sources of heat, or store



at temperatures over 50'C.  Do not spray near open flame or
spark.  Avoid inhalation of vapors, contact with skin or eyes. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Wash hands after use.  DO NOT USE ON
HUMANS, ANIMALS, FOODSTUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, PLANTS, FISH BOWLS, OR
ANIMAL FEED.  NEVER USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE
FOOD OR FOODSTUFFS.  Do not use in food storage areas or where
cooking utensils are kept.  In home or other dwellings remove or
cover all food or cooking utensils before treatment of area. 
Thoroughly wash any surface that may come in contact with food
after application of spray.

FIRST AID: If sprayed in eyes, flush with clear water for 15
minutes and seek medical attention.  If sprayed on skin, wash
immediately with soap and water.  If accidentally swallowed
obtain medical attention at once or contact a poison control
centre, do not induce vomiting.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Contains volatile petroleum distillate.  Chlorpyrifos is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
pressure.  Wrap container and discard in garbage.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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